
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

SUPPLEMENTAL/BID BULLETIN NO. 1 
 

Procurement of Brand New 23-units Inverter Type Air Conditioning Units 
(DOT-BAC ITB 2020-011) 

 
This Supplemental/Bid Bulletin No. 1 is issued to all prospective bidders to clarify, modify and/or 

amend items in the Bidding Documents as discussed and agreed during the Virtual Pre-Bid Conference 
held on 01 December 2020 for the aforementioned project. This shall form part of the Bidding 
Documents. 

 
I. On the Schedule for the Site Inspection 

 
The schedule for the Site Inspection will be on December 09, 2020 at 1:30 p.m. 
 
Prospective bidders who are interested to join for the site inspection must send the 
following details to the BAC Secretariat via e-mail at dot.bac@tourism.gov.ph not later than 
5:00 p.m. of December 08, 2020: 

 

A. Name of Representative(s) – maximum of two (2) 
B. Company Name 
C. Contact Number and Email Address 

 
For the guidance and information of all concerned. 
 
 

                     OIC-Usec. ROBERTO P. ALABADO III 
                                                                                                                             DOT-BAC Chairperson 
 
 
 
 07 December 2020                                                                                       
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